
Mrs. Russell’s News September 9, 2019  
E-mail:  ​hrussell@shelbyed.org   blog:​http://podcasts.shelbyed.k12.al.us/hbrown/​. 

Learning Focus for the week: 
Reading ​–  identify folktales, character 
traits/ motivations/emotions, central 
message using folktales from different 
cultures  
Phonics ​-  wild old words 
Writing/Language​ – narrative writing, 
adjectives, verbs, nouns, adverbs  
Math – Area  
Science - starting ​motion and design unit  
Social Studies​ - how to interpret different 
maps and read on a grid  
Technology​ - Google drawing, slides, docs, 
sharing with teacher, email, internet safety  
 
Dates to Remember​: 
September 10: All Pro Dads Interest Meeting 
at 7:15 am 
September 11: Spirit Night at Little Donkey 
(280 location) at 5 - 9:30pm  
September 12: Spirit Night at Little Donkey 
(280 location) at 5 - 9:30pm  
September 16: Make up picture day  
September 17: K-1st All Pro Dads breakfast 
September 18: 2nd - 3rd All Pro Dads 
breakfast 
September 19: 4th-5th All Pro Dads breakfast 
September 20: Snow Cone Day  
 
Tests/Assessments this week: 
Friday​ - phonics and red word assessment 
(see note on back) 
 

Dates to Remember​: 
September 2: ​No School (Labor Day)  
September 3​: parents may eat with students  
September 6​: Snow Cones 
September 10​: All Pro Dads Interest Meeting 
at 7:15 am 
September 11​: Spirit Night at Little Donkey 
(280 location)  
September 12​: Spirit Night at Little Donkey 
(280 location) 
 
  
Happy Birthday September babies! 

10 - Raeleigh   

 17 - Brooklyn   

22 - Leah 

28 - Tabatha 

 
Office News: 

*Snow Cone Day​ - Friday, September 6 
*STEM Week ​- We are looking for 

engineers to come speak to our students 
during the week of November 4 - 8. If a parent 
or relative is interested, please email Jennifer 
Galloway at ​jgalloway@shelbyed.org 
*​Car Rider Parents:​  ​Please form two lines 
when entering the school campus in the 
morning and afternoon.  This will help prevent 
the car rider line from backing up over the hill 
by the pool.  We run two lanes both morning 
and afternoon.  We also ask that parents NOT 
park and walk their children across the 
crosswalk unless they have business to take 
care of in the office or have a special needs 
student that needs to be walked inside.  All 
parents should drive through the car rider line 
both morning and afternoon.  Our car rider 
line begins at 7:05 am and ends at 7:45 am, so 
you should have plenty of time to get your 
child here before the bell rings at 7:45 am. 
Anyone arriving at 7:45 am or after will need 
to walk their child into the front office and 
sign them in.  Thanks for your cooperation! 
 
* Please check and initial your child’s 
planner nightly for reminders and important 
information.  
 

Join our class on seesaw: 
https://app.seesaw.me/s/831-442-037 

 
Don’t forget to check out the “phonics 

skill for the week” and “Things to 
Work on” pages :) 

 
 

Have a blessed week! 
~Mrs. Russell 

 
 

THANK YOU Snider’s Pharmacy for 

sponsoring our class! 
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